
PUBLIC NOTICE

DEERWOOD TOWNSHIP

Deerwood Township reminds its residents that it is unlawful to plow

snow into the Township roadways. According to the Minnesota

Statute 160.2715, (a) Except for the actions of the road authorities,

their agents, employees, contractors and utilities in carrying out their

duties imposed by law or contract, and except as herein provided, it

shall be unlawful to: obstruct any highway or deposit snow or ice

thereon and

(b) any violation of this section is a misdemeanor.

This means you cannot push snow across the road or into the street in

order to remove snow from your driveway.

Carol Pundt, Clerk

Deerwood Township
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